DEMOCRATIC PARTY OF LANE COUNTY
CENTRAL COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

Meeting held at the EWEB Meeting Room in Eugene, OR.
Wednesday, October 20, 2010

Chair, Charles Dalton, called the meeting to order at 7:49 PM. We had a quorum.

Chair called for adoption of the agenda. Skip Smith moved to adopt the agenda. The motion was seconded
and carried.

Chair called for adoption of the minutes from the September 16, 2010 Central Committee Meeting. Don
Hansen moved to adopt the July minutes. The motion was seconded and carried.

The Chair called for the Treasurer’s Report. Charles Dalton moved to adopt the Treasurer’s report. The
motion was seconded and carried.

Scheduled Business/Committee Reports:

Campaign Services — Campaign Services Vice Chair, Kevin Kidwell asked us to support the campaigns and
volunteer.

George Clarke commented that there is usually an election watch person. Kevin Kidwell has stated that he is
that person for this election.

Community Action Committee — No Report

Organization Committee/Membership — Vice Chair of Membership asked that people who have a problem
with donating on the website to please contact membership@dplc.org to inform Jill of the problem.

Organization Committee/Volunteers — Skip Smith acting for Vice Chair of Volunteers, Sloan Heermance,
announced the nominees for Precinct Committee Person:
Daniel Kinkler —House District 13 - Daniel was nominated by John Cuff and seconded. The
nomination carried unanimously.
Skip introduced the nominees to be appointed as a PCP.
Judy Terry — House District 8
Jackie Burnett - House District 8
Katie McCarron — House District 12
Pat Reilly moved to appoint the nominees. The motion was seconded and carried unanimously.

Platform Committee - Chair, Gerry Rempel, stated that Pete Sorenson had just recommended that we vote in
favor of endorsing measures 174, 175, and 176.

Pat Riley moved that we adopt to recommend measures 174, 175, 176 as a slate. The motion was seconded
and carried unanimously.

Don Hansen moved that we endorse the resolution for Pollution Reduction. The motion was seconded and
carried unanimously.
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Dr. Ed Coleman announced that he is contributing a poster of President Obama to the DPLC office.

Chair Dalton adjourned the Central Committee Meeting at 8:15 PM.



